APPROVED 3/1/22

Minutes
Board of Assessors

Room 105 Tuesday, February 22, 2022 7:00 PM

The meeting convened at 7:00 PM in Room 105. Present were: Board members: Mary
Greendale, vice chair, and Jeffrey Marshall. Staff: Kevin Rudden.

1. Board members attended the Holliston Select Board’s meeting at which proposed Fiscal
Year 2023 budgets for the Town Accountant and Treasurer/Collector’s departments
were reviewed.

2. After those departments presented, Mary Greendale gave the Select Board a brief
overview of the Board of Assessors’ proposed budget and introduced Kevin Rudden to
the Select Board members. Both Mary Greendale and Kevin Rudden answered
guestions from Select Board members about the budget request.

3. Board members then left the Select Board meeting in progress and went into the
Assessors’ Office next door. Jeffrey Marshall made a motion, seconded by Mary
Greendale, to adjourn the meeting at 7:35 PM. The motion carried 2-0.



